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February 9, 2015 

 

 

Dave Wellstone 

4707 Highway 61 N, Unit 258 

Saint Paul MN 55110 

 

VIA EMAIL:  davewellstone@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 360-362 Fuller Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Wellstone: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 3, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that you provide inspector access to the inside of the 

building on February 13, 2015 and make sure that everyone in the building gets noticed and 

make themselves available for the inspection.  After the inspection takes place, she can talk 

about that set of Orders and any additional timeline you may need if there are still items that 

need to be addressed.  The new Legislative Hearing date would be Tuesday, February 17, 2015 

at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Jeremy Hall 
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